OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

July 26, 2011

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar

Senior Research Scientist

Department of Astronomy

4003 McPherson Chemical Laboratory
140 West 18th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Dr. Nahar:
I so enjoyed reading about your research of astronomy’s impact on therapy.
Know of my congratulations. I do look forward to learning more about your

work.

Best personal wishes.
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E. Gordon Gee
President




